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Board Direction 
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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 8th July 2019. 

 

The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 132 

notice to the applicant regarding the following: 

 

The Board is of the opinion that the proposed development is of a class specified 

under article 93 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended) 

requiring the submission of an Environmental Impact Assessment Report.  In 

accordance with section 132 of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as 

amended) and having regard to article 109 of the Planning and Development 

Regulations 2001 (as amended) the applicant is required to submit, on or before 

[allow 4 months], the following: an Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) 

which should comply with the revised provisions of articles 94 and 112 of the 

Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended).  

(Allow 4 months) 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 08/07/2019 

 John Connolly   

 

 


